
10/20/22

It is with great regret that I need to resign from my position on the RID board. This is for 
personal and family reasons. Over the last couple years the course of my life has 
changed dramatically and as a result my family will be relocating in the near future to 
Southern California. Between now and then my travel will be extensive limiting my 
availability to attend and participate in board meetings and related activities. I would like 
to make this effective Nov 1st but I am willing to do what I can while the board makes 
this transition. I apologies in advance for any inconvenience to everyone involved.

Respectfully,

Celeste Myers
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